
 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Term 2  
 

Wow! We have all enjoyed a fabulous first term, where we kick started our learning and 
had lots of fun along the way. Throughout Term 1, we learned about ourselves, our 
families and what makes us so special. Next term, Nursery will begin their ‘Day and Night’ 
area of study. As curious learners, we will explore our daily routines and what this look 
like throughout different parts of the day.  
 
Our key nursery rhyme this term will be ‘Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star’. Addtionally, we will have three new 
core stories that we will focus on throughout the term. These will be, ‘Hop Little Bunnies’, ‘Go to Bed, Goat’ 
and ‘Good Day, Good Night’. These fun stories link nicely with our area of study, ‘Day and Night’. 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
In Literacy, we will be continuing to develop our love of books through a range of activities that link within 
our core stories. In Maths, the children will be learning a range of concepts including number rhymes, 
supported by the story ‘How Big is a Million?’. 
 
Learning at Home 
 
For their Learning at Home each week, your child will have the option to complete a 
‘Learning Together at Home Activity’ that will be uploaded to Tapestry every Friday. This will 
detail the learning that your child has participated in during the week and an activity for 
your child to complete based upon this. In addition to our Home Learning, we like to 
celebrate your child’s successes, so please upload any WOW moments from home onto 
your child’s online Tapestry journal. 
 
We wish you all a restful half term and look forward to seeing the children back on site on Monday 7th 
November.  

 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Giddy and the Nursery team. 
 

 


